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STAFF REPORT 

To:  Board of Directors 

From:   Cathleen Brennan, Water Resources Analyst 

Agenda: April 13, 2021 

Report: April 8, 2021 

Subject: Water Resources Informational Report 

Water Supply Update 
Conditions have not changed significantly during the month of March. Hetch-Hetchy 
Reservoir is still predicted to fill but the Water Bank and Bay Area reservoirs are not 
expected to fill. The conditions in San Mateo County watersheds and Regional Water 
System watersheds are classified as being in a moderate drought. SFPUC will give the 
wholesalers an update in April and they are not asking for mandatory or voluntary 
water rationing at this time. 

The California Department of Water Resources performed their fourth annual manual 
snow survey on April 1st to measure water content. The Statewide snowpack’s water 
equivalent is 15.2 inches or 53 percent of the April average.  

Staff continues to monitor the hydrological conditions and will update the Board in 
May, if more information becomes available. 
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Outreach for Urban Water Management Plan and Water Shortage 
Contingency Plan Updates 
Staff completed outreach to the public to inform them of the updates to 
the Urban Water Management Plan and the Water Shortage Contingency 
Plan. An advertisement in the Half Moon Bay Review and an electronic 
newsletter were both published on Wednesday, March 31, 2021. 
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